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detailed information and depth of discussion than typically found in an
encyclopedia entry but not as much jargon, detail or density as in a journal
article or a research handbook chapter. Entries are written in language and style
that is broadly accessible, and each is followed by cross-references and a brief
bibliography and further readings. A detailed index and an online version of the
work enhances accessibility for today's student audience.
A Subject Guide to Quality Web Sites Paul R. Burden 2010-07-17 The Web is always
moving, always changing. As some Web sites come, others go, but the most effective
sites have been well established. A Subject Guide to Quality Web Sites provides a
list of key web sites in various disciplines that will assist researchers with a
solid starting point for their queries. The sites included in this collection are
stable and have librarian tested high-quality information: the most important
attribute information can have.
Proceedings 1963
The Urban & Social Change Review 1969
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1969
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series Library of Congress. Copyright Office
1964 Includes Part 1, Number 2: Books and Pamphlets, Including Serials and
Contributions to Periodicals July - December)
Planning and Urban Design Standards American Planning Association 2012-09-17 The
new student edition of the definitive reference on urbanplanning and design
Planning and Urban Design Standards, Student Edition is theauthoritative and
reliable volume designed to teach students bestpractices and guidelines for urban
planning and design. Edited from the main volume to meet the serious student's
needs,this Student Edition is packed with more than 1,400 informativeillustrations
and includes the latest rules of thumb for designingand evaluating any land-use
scheme--from street plantings to newsubdivisions. Students find real help
understanding all thepractical information on the physical aspects of planning and
urbandesign they are required to know, including: * Plans and plan making *
Environmental planning and management * Building types * Transportation *
Utilities * Parks and open space, farming, and forestry * Places and districts *
Design considerations * Projections and demand analysis * Impact assessment *
Mapping * Legal foundations * Growth management preservation, conservation, and
reuse * Economic and real estate development Planning and Urban Design Standards,
Student Edition providesessential specification and detailing information for
various typesof plans, environmental factors and hazards, building
types,transportation planning, and mapping and GIS. In addition, expertadvice
guides readers on practical and graphical skills, such asmapping, plan types, and
transportation planning.

The Ultimate Guide to Science Fiction David Pringle 1995 This edition offers
short, evaluative descriptions of around 3500 novels, brief statements and reviews
by critics and a guide to sequels, related titles and film versions. New to this
edition is expanded coverage of books of the late 19th- and early 20th-centuries.
Also new is the category novelizations and spin-off fiction, a section which
reflects the tremendous growth in these publications since the 1980s. All science
fiction movie novelizations are covered, as well as a selection of radio and
television science fiction novelizations.
Social Science and Urban Crisis Victor B. Ficker 1971
Social Science Guide for NTSE Class 10 Stage 1 & 2 Disha Experts 2019-04-01 The
eBook Science Guide for NTSE Class 10 Stage 1 & 2 is empowered with the inclusion
of 2018 Stage I questions of the different states. The book is based on the
syllabus of Class 8, 9 & 10 as prescribed by NCERT. The book also comprises of
Past questions of NTSE Stage 1 & 2 from the years 2012-2018. • The book has been
divided into 4 sections comprising of 32 chapters - History (9), Political Science
(9), Geography (9) & Economics (5). • The book provides sufficient pointwise
theory, solved examples followed by Fully Solved exercises in 2 levels - State/ UT
level & National level. • Maps, Diagrams and Tables to stimulate the thinking
ability of the student. • The book covers new variety of questions - Passage
Based, Assertion-Reason, Matching, Definition based, Statement based, Feature
Based, Diagram Based and Integer Answer Questions.
The Role of R. & D. in Improving the Quality in Urban Life United States.
Congress. House. Committee on Science and Technology. Subcommittee on Domestic and
International Scientific Planning, Analysis, and Cooperation 1978
Leadership in Science and Technology: A Reference Handbook William Sims Bainbridge
2011-10-20 This 2-volume set within the SAGE Reference Series on Leadership
tackles issues relevant to leadership in the realm of science and technology. To
encompass the key topics in this arena, this handbook features 100 topics arranged
under eight headings. Volume 1 concentrates on general principles of science and
technology leadership and includes sections on social-scientific perspectives on
S&T leadership; key scientific concepts about leading and innovating in S&T;
characteristics of S&T leaders and their environments; and strategies, tactics,
and tools of S&T leadership. Volume 2 provides case studies of leadership in S&T,
with sections considering leadership in informal communities of scientists and
engineers; leadership in government projects and research initiatives; leadership
in industry research, development, and innovation; and finally, leadership in
education and university-based research. By focusing on key topics within 100
brief chapters, this unprecedented reference resource offers students more
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The Field Guide to Citizen Science Darlene Cavalier 2020-02-04 Citizen science is
the public involvement in the discovery of new scientific knowledge. A citizen
science project can involve one person or millions of people collaborating towards
a common goal. It is an approachable and inclusive movement, making it an
excellent option for anyone looking for ways to get involved and make a
difference. The Field Guide to Citizen Science provides everything you need to get
started. You’ll learn what citizen science is, how to succeed and stay motivated
when you’re participating in a project, and how the data is used. The fifty
included projects, ranging from climate change to Alzheimer’s disease, endangered
species to space exploration, mean sure-fire matches for your interests and time.
Join the citizen science brigade now, and start making a real difference!
Research in Education 1973
Conference on Space, Science, and Urban Life United States. National Aeronautics
and Space Administration 1963
Student's Guide for Environmental Science Amos Turk 1978
10th Standard Social Science English Medium Guide - Tamil Nadu State Board
Syllabus Mukil E Publishing And Solutions Pvt Ltd 2021-04-06 10th Standard Social
Science - English Medium - TamilNadu stateboard - solutions , guide For the first
time in Tamilnadu, Technical books are available as ebooks. Students and Teachers,
make use of it.
Dissertation Abstracts International 2005
Solving Urban Infrastructure Problems Using Smart City Technologies John R. Vacca
2020-09-22 Solving Urban Infrastructure Problems Using Smart City Technologies is
the most complete guide for integrating next generation smart city technologies
into the very foundation of urban areas worldwide, showing how to make urban areas
more efficient, more sustainable, and safer. Smart cities are complex systems of
systems that encompass all aspects of modern urban life. A key component of their
success is creating an ecosystem of smart infrastructures that can work together
to enable dynamic, real-time interactions between urban subsystems such as
transportation, energy, healthcare, housing, food, entertainment, work, social
interactions, and governance. Solving Urban Infrastructure Problems Using Smart
City Technologies is a complete reference for building a holistic, system-level
perspective on smart and sustainable cities, leveraging big data analytics and
strategies for planning, zoning, and public policy. It offers in-depth coverage
and practical solutions for how smart cities can utilize resident’s intellectual
and social capital, press environmental sustainability, increase personalization,
mobility, and higher quality of life. Brings together experts from academia,
government and industry to offer state-of- the-art solutions for urban system
problems, showing how smart technologies can be used to improve the lives of the
billions of people living in cities across the globe Demonstrates practical
implementation solutions through real-life case studies Enhances reader
comprehension with learning aid such as hands-on exercises, questions and answers,
checklists, chapter summaries, chapter review questions, exercise problems, and
more
The Central Law Journal 1913 Vols. 65-96 include "Central law journal's
international law list."
Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications 1967
Phrenological Journal and Life Illustrated. A Repository of Science, Literature,
and General Intelligence 1871
American Political Science Research Guide George W. Johnson 2012-12-06 The
American PoZiticaZ Science Research Guide to their efforts. Individuals in
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administra is a new series dealing generally with Ameri tive positions will also
find that the APSRG offers a means for keeping current on public can government
and specifically with public administration, state and local government, policy
questions, despite the normal restric the legislative and executive branches, and
tions of time and circumstance. the judiciary. The key to the entire program is
the use of the data base of the Political Science Series of As an innovative idea,
the APSRG is an approach to political research which focuses upon a the Universal
Reference System. Combining ele single area within the discpline of political
ments of the definitive URS Supplement and a science. The first in a proposed
series of refined indexing procedure, the APSRG is pro softcover research guides,
the APSRG is repre duced under the superv~s~on of the same schol sentative of the
guiding principle of provid ars who develop that annual supplement.
Science for the Sustainable City Steward T. A. Pickett 2019-10-22 A presentation
of key findings and insights from over two decades of research, education, and
community engagement in the acclaimed Baltimore Ecosystem Study In a world of more
than seven billion people—who mostly reside in cities and towns—the Baltimore
Ecosystem Study is recognized as a pioneer in modern urban social-ecological
science. After two decades of research, education, and community engagement, there
are insights to share, generalizations to examine, and research needs to
highlight. This timely volume synthesizes the key findings, melds the perspectives
of different disciplines, and celebrates the benefits of interacting with diverse
communities and institutions in improving Baltimore’s ecology. These widely
applicable insights from Baltimore contribute to our understanding the ecology of
other cities, provide a comparison for the global process of urbanization, and
inform establishment of urban ecological research elsewhere. Comprehensive,
interdisciplinary, and highly original, it gives voice to the wide array of
specialists who have contributed to this living urban laboratory.
Resources in Education 1998
Science Education 1966
Handbook on Planning and Complexity Gert de Roo 2020-06-26 This Handbook shows the
enormous impetus given to the scientific debate by linking planning as a science
of purposeful interventions and complexity as a science of spontaneous change and
non-linear development. Emphasising the importance of merging planning and
complexity, this comprehensive Handbook also clarifies key concepts and theories,
presents examples on planning and complexity and proposes new ideas and methods
which emerge from synthesising the discipline of spatial planning with complexity
sciences.
Computational Science and Its Applications – ICCSA 2022 Workshops Osvaldo Gervasi
2022-07-28 The eight-volume set LNCS 13375 – 13382 constitutes the proceedings of
the 22nd International Conference on Computational Science and Its Applications,
ICCSA 2022, which was held in Malaga, Spain during July 4 – 7, 2022. The first two
volumes contain the proceedings from ICCSA 2022, which are the 57 full and 24
short papers presented in these books were carefully reviewed and selected from
279 submissions. The other six volumes present the workshop proceedings,
containing 285 papers out of 815 submissions. These six volumes includes the
proceedings of the following workshops:  Advances in Artificial Intelligence
Learning Technologies: Blended Learning, STEM, Computational Thinking and Coding
(AAILT 2022); Workshop on Advancements in Applied Machine-learning and Data
Analytics (AAMDA 2022); Advances in information Systems and Technologies for
Emergency management, risk assessment and mitigation based on the Resilience
(ASTER 2022); Advances in Web Based Learning (AWBL 2022); Blockchain and
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Distributed Ledgers: Technologies and Applications (BDLTA 2022); Bio and Neuro
inspired Computing and Applications (BIONCA 2022); Configurational Analysis For
Cities (CA Cities 2022); Computational and Applied Mathematics (CAM 2022),
Computational and Applied Statistics (CAS 2022); Computational Mathematics,
Statistics and Information Management (CMSIM); Computational Optimization and
Applications (COA 2022); Computational Astrochemistry (CompAstro 2022);
Computational methods for porous geomaterials (CompPor 2022); Computational
Approaches for Smart, Conscious Cities (CASCC 2022); Cities, Technologies and
Planning (CTP 2022); Digital Sustainability and Circular Economy (DiSCE 2022);
Econometrics and Multidimensional Evaluation in Urban Environment (EMEUE 2022);
Ethical AI applications for a human-centered cyber society (EthicAI 2022); Future
Computing System Technologies and Applications (FiSTA 2022); Geographical
Computing and Remote Sensing for Archaeology (GCRSArcheo 2022); Geodesign in
Decision Making: meta planning and collaborative design for sustainable and
inclusive development (GDM 2022); Geomatics in Agriculture and Forestry: new
advances and perspectives (GeoForAgr 2022); Geographical Analysis, Urban Modeling,
Spatial Statistics (Geog-An-Mod 2022); Geomatics for Resource Monitoring and
Management (GRMM 2022); International Workshop on Information and Knowledge in the
Internet of Things (IKIT 2022); 13th International Symposium on Software Quality
(ISSQ 2022); Land Use monitoring for Sustanability (LUMS 2022); Machine Learning
for Space and Earth Observation Data (MALSEOD 2022); Building multi-dimensional
models for assessing complex environmental systems (MES 2022); MOdels and
indicators for assessing and measuring the urban settlement deVElopment in the
view of ZERO net land take by 2050 (MOVEto0 2022); Modelling Post-Covid cities
(MPCC 2022); Ecosystem Services: nature’s contribution to people in practice.
Assessment frameworks, models, mapping, and implications (NC2P 2022); New Mobility
Choices For Sustainable and Alternative Scenarios (NEMOB 2022); 2nd Workshop on
Privacy in the Cloud/Edge/IoT World (PCEIoT 2022); Psycho-Social Analysis of
Sustainable Mobility in The Pre- and Post-Pandemic Phase (PSYCHE 2022); Processes,
methods and tools towards RESilient cities and cultural heritage prone to SOD and
ROD disasters (RES 2022); Scientific Computing Infrastructure (SCI 2022); SocioEconomic and Environmental Models for Land Use Management (SEMLUM 2022); 14th
International Symposium on Software Engineering Processes and Applications (SEPA
2022); Ports of the future - smartness and sustainability (SmartPorts 2022); Smart
Tourism (SmartTourism 2022); Sustainability Performance Assessment: models,
approaches and applications toward interdisciplinary and integrated solutions (SPA
2022); Specifics of smart cities development in Europe (SPEED 2022); Smart and
Sustainable Island Communities (SSIC 2022); Theoretical and Computational
Chemistryand its Applications (TCCMA 2022); Transport Infrastructures for Smart
Cities (TISC 2022); 14th International Workshop on Tools and Techniques in
Software Development Process (TTSDP 2022); International Workshop on Urban Form
Studies (UForm 2022); Urban Regeneration: Innovative Tools and Evaluation Model
(URITEM 2022); International Workshop on Urban Space and Mobilities (USAM 2022);
Virtual and Augmented Reality and Applications (VRA 2022); Advanced and
Computational Methods for Earth Science Applications (WACM4ES 2022); Advanced
Mathematics and Computing Methods in Complex Computational Systems (WAMCM 2022).
The Official ACT Science Guide ACT 2021-04-29 The ACT official subject guides are
a step by step guide for outlining the preparation for the ACT section tests.
These prep guides provide students a concept-based outline for the subjects they
plan to focus on. Each one of the official guides, is an efficient prep tool
comprised of the most current and relevant test information packed into one guide.
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In addition to the book, the entire pool of questions are available online for a
customizable learning experience. The ACT official subject guides are the best
resource to get detailed input and practice to help you in preparation for the
ACT. By using this guide, students can feel comfortable and confident that they
are preparing to do their best! Features of the ACT® Official Science Guide
Includes: Understand the detailed breakdown of each science reporting category;
Learn how to quickly and efficiently read graphs, charts, and data; Review the
science vocabulary section with words you should know to success; In-depth
examples of each passage type using official ACT samples; Detailed solutions and
explanations for every official ACT science question in the book.
Guide to Ecstacity Nigel Coates 2003 Combining areas of Tokyo, Cairo, London, New
York, Rome, Mumbai and Rio de Janeiro, architect Nigel Coates presents Ecstacity.
It is a place of cultural clashes and hybrids. where the real and imaginary sit
side by side in a kaleidoscope of colour, drawings, maps, photographs and words.
The City In China Forrest, Ray 2019-07-17 In 1915 Robert Park penned his seminal
paper “The City: Suggestions for the investigation of human behaviour in the city
environment”. This essay provided an agenda for the Chicago School of Urban
Sociology, which formed the basis of urban research for decades. Given that
China’s urban centres now occupy the spotlight that once belonged to American
cities, Park’s essay is a platform and point of departure for this volume, which
gathers together reflections from a broad range of urban China specialists to
consider Park’s (ir)relevance today – for cities in China, for questions about the
social life of the city and for urban research more generally. Essential for a
broad range of urban studies scholars, this book is an invaluable teaching
resource and a useful tool for policy-makers and planners.
Pathways to Urban Sustainability National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and
Medicine 2016-11-11 Cities have experienced an unprecedented rate of growth in the
last decade. More than half the world's population lives in urban areas, with the
U.S. percentage at 80 percent. Cities have captured more than 80 percent of the
globe's economic activity and offered social mobility and economic prosperity to
millions by clustering creative, innovative, and educated individuals and
organizations. Clustering populations, however, can compound both positive and
negative conditions, with many modern urban areas experiencing growing inequality,
debility, and environmental degradation. The spread and continued growth of urban
areas presents a number of concerns for a sustainable future, particularly if
cities cannot adequately address the rise of poverty, hunger, resource
consumption, and biodiversity loss in their borders. Intended as a comparative
illustration of the types of urban sustainability pathways and subsequent lessons
learned existing in urban areas, this study examines specific examples that cut
across geographies and scales and that feature a range of urban sustainability
challenges and opportunities for collaborative learning across metropolitan
regions. It focuses on nine cities across the United States and Canada (Los
Angeles, CA, New York City, NY, Philadelphia, PA, Pittsburgh, PA, Grand Rapids,
MI, Flint, MI, Cedar Rapids, IA, Chattanooga, TN, and Vancouver, Canada), chosen
to represent a variety of metropolitan regions, with consideration given to city
size, proximity to coastal and other waterways, susceptibility to hazards, primary
industry, and several other factors.
Innovating Strategies and Solutions for Urban Performance and Regeneration
Cristina Piselli 2022-07-01 This book focuses on enhancing urban regeneration
performance and strategies that pave the way toward sustainable urban development
models and solutions. The book at hand thoroughly examines the latest studies on
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the regeneration of urban areas and attempts at alleviating the negative impacts
associated with high population density and urban heat effects. It gathers
contributions that combine theoretical reflections and international case studies
on urban regeneration and transformation with the single goal of tackling existing
social and economic imbalances and developing new solutions. The primary audience
of this book will be from the field of architecture and urban planning, offering
new insights on how to address the myriad of problems that our cities are facing.
Nature-Based Solutions and Water Security Jan Cassin 2021-07-22 Nature-Based
Solutions and Water Security: An Action Agenda for the 21st Century presents an
action agenda for natural infrastructure on topics of standards and principles,
technical evaluation and design tools, capacity building and innovative finance.
Chapters introduce the topic and concepts of natural infrastructure, or naturebased solutions (NBS) and water security, with important background on the urgency
of the global water crisis and the role that NBS can, and should play, in
addressing this crisis. Sections also present the community of practice’s
collective thinking on a prioritized action agenda to guide more rapid progress in
mainstreaming NBS. With contributions from global authors, including key
individuals and organizations active in developing NBS solutions, users will also
find important conclusions and recommendations, thus presenting a collaboratively
developed, consensus roadmap to scaling NBS. Covers all issues of water security
and natural infrastructures Presents a comprehensive state of synthesis, providing
readers with a solid grounding in the field of natural infrastructures and water
security Includes a fully workable and intuitive roadmap for action that is
presented as a guide to the most important actions for practitioners, research
questions for academics, and information on promising careers for students
entering the field
Science, Magic and Religion Mary Bouquet 2004-12-01 For some time now, museums
have been recognized as important institutions of western cultural and social
life. The idea of the museum as a ritual site is fairly new and has been applied
to the art museums in Europe and the United States so far. This volume expands it
by exploring a range of contemporary museums in Europe and Africa. The case
studies examine the different ways in which various actors involved in cultural
production dramatize and ritualize such sites. It turns out that not only museum
specialists, but visitors themselves are engaged in complex performances and
experiences that make use of museums in often unexpected ways.
Transitions towards sustainable agriculture and food chains in peri-urban areas
Krijn J. Poppe 2009-08-06 Agriculture is changing rapidly. The greatest current
challenge to the agricultural sector is for it to become sustainable in all three
of the dimensions profit, people and planet. This is certainly the case in highly
urbanized countries like the Netherlands, where agriculture is confronted with
high land prices, rising consumer concerns for issues like animal welfare and
negative environmental effects but also with new demands from the city for
recreation, health care and local food products. These are some of the
developments in our society that are forcing agriculture to change. The
government, farmers, the agri-food industry and the retail sector struggle to meet
this challenge and find new forms of governance. In the Netherlands, the
government has called for a ‘transition towards sustainable agriculture’ and it is
investing in this programme with its research and education policy. Similar trends
have been observed in other countries. This book presents the expertise that has
been accrued from at least five years of Dutch research in this area. The aim is
to collate the results of the experiments, to learn from them, to confront them
guided-science-and-urban-life-answers

with existing theory and to share them with a larger audience in order to foster
learning about transition. Given the leading position of the Netherlands in global
agriculture, in a highly urbanized setting, and its leading position in the study
of transition theory this should be of significant interest to students and
researchers of the transitions in agriculture.
A Guide to Social Science Research Rwegoshora, Hossea M. M. 2016-04-30 Conducting
social research requires an understanding of the general theories and principles
of social science research. Such knowledge is essential for both social science
students and all those undertaking research, evaluating, and designing different
intervention strategies to existing social problems. The book is organized around
seven main themes, namely: science; logic and objectivity in the social sciences;
conceptualization, design and problem definition; types of social science
research; sampling and research instruments; data processing and analysis; and
theory building and presentation of research findings. Each chapter is treated at
length, including illustrative examples from the literature and providing data
from the author's own research experience, specifically drawing examples from a
variety of Tanzanian social settings. Since the first edition of this book there
has been an unprecedented rise of sophistication and diversification in the realm
of social science research. The challenges, which continue to face researchers,
include paradigmatic allegiances to definitional issues and sometimes lack of
consensus about the standards of quality (in particular in qualitative research).
This second edition, with suggestions from readers and peers, has been expanded to
be more comprehensive, specifically developing practical aspects to facilitate
students in the process of data collection, the role of hypotheses in the research
process, and qualitative research.
Primary Science Curriculum Guide John Stringer 2013-06-17 This guide provides
trainee teachers with an insight into the nature and teaching of primary science.
It aims to introduce you to the ways in which children learn science, and to the
science itself. Each Unit can be studied independently or used to support/prepare
for school experiences. You will be directed towards additional reading, which
will develop or confirm the subject knowledge you will need to achieve QTS. the
curriculum guide is up-to-date, revised to take account of Curriculum 2000 and
accepted 'good practice' in primary science teaching and learning. It is also
flexible - many of the Units are stand-alone. They can be undertaken in any order,
at your own pace, to complement school experiences. The Units are practical and
feasible: the activities suggested can be undertaken by the non-specialist; in
many cases without specialized equipment or access to large numbers of pupils. The
guide is comprehensive, covering all the primary science elements in Curriculum
2000 and giving background information into other aspects of primary science
teaching. It is also supportive - the guide suggests further texts to support
trainees' own understanding of the scientific and pedagogical concepts involved.
Additional reading draws on the TTA's list of approved key texts. The original
text was piloted by students following a distance-learning PGCE course. It has
been revised and updated in line with their comments and to meet Curriculum 2000
and Curriculum Guidance for the Foundation Stage. The text was initially developed
as a core text for the part-time distance-learning course at Liverpool Hope and is
designed for trainee teachers on distance learning and flexible routes, returning,
converting or overseas teachers.
Environmental Science G. Tyler Miller 2015-01-01 Inspiring people to care about
the planet ... In the new edition of ENVIRONNMENTAL SCIENCE, authors Tyler Miller
and Scott Spoolman have partnered with the National Geographic Society to develop
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a text that will equip you with the inspiration and knowledge you need to make a
difference solving today's environmental issues. Exclusive content highlights
important work of National Geographic Explorers and Grantees and features over 180
new photos, maps, and illustrations that bring course concepts to life. Using this
empowering book, you will learn how nature works, how you interact with it, and
how you can use various scientific principles based on how nature has sustained
life on the earth for billions of years to live more sustainably. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Cities in the Commonwealth Allen J. Share 1982
Nature-Based Solutions to Climate Change Adaptation in Urban Areas Nadja Kabisch
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2017-09-01 This open access book brings together research findings and experiences
from science, policy and practice to highlight and debate the importance of
nature-based solutions to climate change adaptation in urban areas. Emphasis is
given to the potential of nature-based approaches to create multiple-benefits for
society. The expert contributions present recommendations for creating synergies
between ongoing policy processes, scientific programmes and practical
implementation of climate change and nature conservation measures in global urban
areas. Except where otherwise noted, this book is licensed under a Creative
Commons Attribution 4.0 International License. To view a copy of this license,
visit http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0/
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